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ITER Member support: The Council noted that the ITER Organization and its collaboration partners 
are facing unprecedented pressure due to the pandemic and the difficulties encountered in 
manufacturing some of ITER’s First-of-a-Kind components. The Council encouraged all ITER 
Members to meet their in-kind and in-cash commitments to enable the successful implementation of 
the construction strategy on schedule. The Council requested the ITER Organization and its 
collaboration partners to take all possible measures to ensure Fusion Power Operation in 2035 as 
currently planned.  
 
Council Members reaffirmed their strong belief in the value of the ITER mission, and resolved to work 
together to find timely solutions to facilitate ITER’s success. The Council congratulated the One-ITER 
Team on the commitm
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